Ocean Campus Temporary Closure for Renovations

Dear Valued Partners,

We wish to formally notify you that, effective from the end of August 2024, our Ocean

Campus will temporarily cease the acceptance of new student enrollments. This

decision has been made due to ongoing renovation efforts. Upon further deliberation,

we have decided to extend these renovations to ensure that our facilities meet the

highest standards, providing an optimal learning environment for all future students.

We anticipate that operations will resume in November 2024. We greatly appreciate

your understanding and cooperation during this period and look forward to continuing

our successful collaboration once the renovations are completed.

Thank you for your unwavering support and partnership. Please let us know if you

have any questions regarding this announcement.

Sincerely,

English Academy

Malcolm Liang

Chief Executive Officer

Winning English Academy

la Colin